in this issue >>>

Get Caught Reading
World Book Week
Aspirations Week
Volunteer Day
Parents Evening





Mr Spenser's (with the help of the children and their hand prints) stunning piece of artwork for our corridor. Based on the Good Samaritan, 'Doing every thing in love. Go and do likewise'

Volunteer Day

Saturday 5th
March
9am – 4pm

We are Chester Blue Coat; our Christian family encourages those of all faiths and none to value and celebrate our diversity. We grow together as a community of unique individuals, doing everything in love.



Chester Blue Coat CE Primary School Newsletter

Spring Wk 11/2/2022

current topics >>>

Get Caught Reading!

We are working hard to enhance our school-wide reading culture and are encouraging all pupils to read for pleasure this half-term. We would like the children to take photos of themselves reading in unusual places, which we would then like to display in school. This could be in a den, in the shed, up a tree or at a holiday destination — we know the children will enjoy being creative and we can't wait to see what and where they have been caught out reading!

Photos can be emailed to the home learning email address of your child's class. Please include the name of the book your child has been reading a

World Book Week

We will be celebrating a love of reading during our first week back after half-term with lots of activities and zoom sessions with famous authors and illustrators. We will top this all off on Friday $4^{\rm th}$ March by asking children to bring in their favourite book and dress up as one of the characters.



As part of Aspirations Week, thank you to Dr Ahmad for telling Year 3 all about her passion for medicine.

Wild Weather! Happy Half-Term!

Doing everything in love, go and do likewise.

This week, today especially, has seen storms Dudley and Eunice disrupting things across the region but it didn't hamper the learning, with Aspirations Week seeing an amazing range of people visit the school, in person and online, from Fashion Designers to Midwives, police officers, pharmacists, local councillors, farmers and many more.

It has been such a positive experience for the children, learning about jobs and careers of people within our community. They have learned so much and we would like to say a huge thank you to all those who gave their time to talk so passionately and informatively about their professions.

With restrictions back to near normal, we have been able to invite more and more people back in to school. This will continue after half-term, where we hope to have a PTA Music Event (details coming soon) involving Chester Big Band, an evening event for parents/carers. There will also be an opportunity for parents / carers to speak to

Dates for the Diary

28th February – 4th March – World Book Week

4th March – Book Character Dress Up

7th March – 11th March – FairTrade Week

Wednesday 23rd March – PTA Chester Big Band Evening

Tuesday 29th March – Parents Evening 1

Thursday 31st March – Parents Evening 2 children's teachers in person, to be held in the school. It This will be a great opportunity to see how the children are doing and also to look at the learning they have been doing in their books. Bookings will open after half-term.

FairTrade Fortnight is Monday 21st February 2022 – Sunday 6th March 2022. This clashes with half-term and World Book Week so we will looking at FairTrade during the week of 7th March, with a FairTrade Assembly visitor booked and ready to come in.

Have a wonderful half-term!